
February Prayer Letter                           February 25, 2025

Dear Pastors and Praying Friends

 As many of you know, for a while now we have been dealing with visa issues 
in Turkey. We had to come back on a furlough because both times we tried for 
different visas they were denied. While back we have waited patiently until we 
could start the process for our visas again. Finally, we are moving forward with 
the visa process and are now just waiting on answers. We are hoping to hear 
something by the end of March or beginning of April. Pray this process will go 
smoothly as there may be extra paperwork required and pray for direction as 
we wait for the answers. Waiting in the unknown is never easy but we trust that 
God is in control!            
 

 Pray for us as we are back in the States.  Pray we will have opportunities 
to continue meeting and sharing the gospel with Turks and others in the US.     

 Pray for those with whom we have shared the gospel. Pray for those in 
Turkey who came to church and with whom we shared the gospel. Many are 
still looking for answers.

 Continue to pray for our visa situation. We are hoping for answers in the 
next month or two. Pray the process will be simple and easy and that whatever 
the answer God will give us direction going forward.

If you are looking for a way to help motivate your young people to get more 
involved in missions and see the need to reach the world with the gospel, take 
your young people to one of our Youth for the Gospel days! We have several 
of them coming up all over the US over the next few months! For more info 
and to register visit https://visionmissions.com/y4g/  

Yours to Turkey,

Brady and Sarah Van Winkle
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